NORTHER UGANDA SELF SUFFICIENCY
PROJECT UPDATE DECEMBER 2024

SMILES OF GRATITUDE AS WE COME TO A CLOSE OF 2024 ...

LIFE IS THRIVING IN NORTHERN UGANDA
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My visit to the U.S. in September/October was a joy to my heart. The work
is often tiring, but your encouragement strengthens me so much! | am
grateful for the opportunity to speak at OCAMPR along with churches
and individual meetings. The message | hear from you is to keep going in
the work God puts before me!

And so, our NUSSP office is up and running! Even as we rejoice for all that was accomplished
in 2024, God calls us forward to 2025.

There is much to be done and we know He will show us the way as He has in past years.
What new endeavors are ahead? Bees, Goats, Crops, School and Administrative Buildings. ..
just to name a few.

Our upcoming big endeavor is the Education Center that will have Kindergarten, Primary,
High School and Vocational school. We hope to complete the first phase in 2025. We are on
our way with approximately 25% funding. Your gift toward this project will impact the lives of
many children--which in turn impacts the future of the community around the school. It is
hard to find words to express the importance of this project.

We try to keep you updated on how your donations are being used to bring hope and life to
the people. It is important that you know this: You are the source for all that comes to life in
Northern Uganda. Thank you!

May God fill your heart with joy and peace for the New Year!
In Christ,
Fr. Simon (NUSSP Executive Director)

The people of Uganda appreciate your
generous donations & encouragement. Visit
Northern Uganda Self-Sufficiency Project
website: www.nussp.org or Lift Up Uganda, Inc
at www.liftupuganda.org: information and
ways to help.

[dpiease add me to your mailing list.

Please make donations to Lift Up Uganda, Inc.,
a 501 c3 Organization. Tax ID: 81-0809638
950 10th Street, Berthoud, CO USA 80513-1106.

Indicate “NUSSP Ed Center” in the memo section. You can also

donate directly via PayPal on the Lift Up Uganda website.

Your contribution is tax deductible.




